The State of New Hampshire
Department of Environmental Services

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

November 2, 2021 LETTER OF COMPLIANCE for
NOTICE OF INTENT TO RED TAG IRT #20-005
and LETTER OF DEFICIENCY WMD #20-039

BY EMAIL AT: JCUEVAS581 @HOTMAIL.COM

Jeffrey Cuevas

1260 PLR, LLC

1260 Province Lake Road
East Wakefield, NH 03830

Subject Site/Facility: Wakefield — Seven Lakes Provisions, 1260 Province Lake Road
NHDES Site #199608010, UST Facility #0113050

Reference: Letter of Compliance for Notice of Intent to Red Tag IRT #20-005 and Letter of
Deficiency WMD #20-039

Dear Mr. Cuevas:

On November 10, 2020, the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) issued a
Notice of Intent to Red Tag (“IRT”) IRT #20-005 and Letter of Deficiency (“LOD”) WMD LOD #20-039 for
underground storage tank (UST) facility #0113050 which was not in compliance with N.H. RSA 146-C,
Underground Storage Facilities, and N.H. Code Admin. Rules Env-Or 400, Underground Storage Tank
Facilities (UST Rules).

Based on a review of the documentation submitted to NHDES, compliance with the IRT and LOD has
been achieved. This Letter of Compliance serves as closure of both the IRT and LOD issued to 1260 PLR,
LLC.

NHDES appreciates your cooperation in resolving this matter. Please contact the undersigned if you
have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Matthew A. Jones, Compliance & Enforcement Subsection Chief
Oil Compliance Section

Tel. No. (603) 271-2986

Fax No. (603) 271-2181

Email: Matthew.Jones@des.nh.gov

cc: NHDES Legal Unit

ec: Wakefield Health Officer
Robert Bishop, Administrator, ORCB
Emily Szmyt, Enforcement Specialist, ORCB
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